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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Kansas City to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  Geoff Neale, chair of the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (IALP) (and former LNC chair), has informed me that the IALP is now formally organized as a non-profit organization in Belgium, with a bank account in Brussels.
He indicated that a major priority is a relaunch of the IALP website.  (Mr. Neale is evidently financing the relaunch out of his own pocket.)  He also noted that the IALP now has 19 member parties; in the near future the IALP will vote on admission of a libertarian party in Portugal.
2)  I addressed the European Students For Liberty regional conferences in Podgorica, Montenegro on Sept. 23 and London, England on Nov. 11.  I had hoped to meet with Andrew Withers (IALP secretary) while I was in the London area.  Unfortunately, he was departing on a business trip to Madrid around the time I arrived in England.
I have been invited to address the European Students For Liberty conference in Belgrade in April.  I plan to accept the invitation.

